
From: WEBMSTR, [webmstr@bechtel.com] 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Span-It game.  It was brought to my attention today that the 
game is recommended on your web page 
http://www.uen.org/Lessonplan/preview.cgi?tid=1267&LPid=354 as part of a lesson plan.  Please 
be aware of the following..... 
 
We retired Span-It from our web site because it no longer meets current gaming standards. 
However, when teachers express an interest in continuing its use, Bechtel will forward the game free 
of charge. We ask that they credit Bechtel Corporation whenever the game is used in a public 
forum.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Gail E. Apps                        
WEBMSTR, [webmstr@bechtel.com] 
Web site: www.bechtel.com  
Bechtel / Corporate Communications  
50 Beale Street, 6/B84  
San Francisco, CA  94105-1895  
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